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REMNANT OF GRACE 
THE NEWSLETTER OF FORBUSH BAPTIST CHURCH  

Yadkinville, NC 
MAY 9, 2016                       

Volume IX, Issue 19 

  Attendance May 8  
  Sunday School = 40   Worship = 73 
 

  Offering May 8 
  Church Offering                                                               $1,700.00 
  General Fund 
    In honor of Betty Bennett                                 $20.00 
    In memory of Myrtle W. Dinkins                           $25.00 
    In memory of Juanita Carter       $50.00 
    In memory of Hazel Matthews     $100.00 
    In memory of Mary Lou Mackie         $75.00 
  Mother’s Day Offering for NCBH                                   $ 65.00  
   

  TOTAL                                                                       $2,035.00 
 
 

 

Information and Calendar of Events 
 

 

Yadkin Christian Ministries’ project:  canned black-eyed peas.  
 

September 24:  Our Fall Festival - Country breakfast in fellowship 
hall, crafts in KMD Activity Center.  Your support and help in making 
this a successful event is MOST appreciated.  Thank you! 
 

May 13:  Movie night at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled so everyone 
will be able to attend the Relay for Life program at FBHS.  See info 
below: 
 

May 13:  Relay for Life at Forbush High School from 6:00 p.m. to 
midnight.  Will you bake cakes and/or pies for this worthy cause? If 
so, please call Cathy Shaffner at 336-428-2144.  All money raised 
will go to the fight against cancer - Relay for Life, Yadkin County.  
There will be hundreds of luminaries lighting the night at Forbush 
High School, each one a tribute to a cancer patient. Candles 
displaying the names of all those being remembered and honored 
will be lining the track, just after sunset. This will be a meaningful & 
inspirational ceremony and we would like to invite you to participate 
in this year’s event by lighting a luminary, in “memory” of a loved one 
or in “honor” of a survivor.  If you have questions about event, please 
call Allison Reeves at 336-428-1410.  Thank you! 
 

May 15:  VBS Committee meeting following Worship service. 
 

May 16:  Gadabouts will leave the church at 10:00 a.m. going to the 
Pioneer Restaurant for lunch then to Ingram Farms for strawberries.   
 

May 21:  7:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m.  Courtney Ruritan Breakfast at 
Deep Creek Community Building; no ticket required.  
 

May 22:  We will be honoring graduates during Worship service.  
Also, Church Council meeting at 4:00 p.m. in conference room. 
 

May 27:  FREE Movie night at 7:00 p.m. in the KMD Activity Center. 
 

May 30:  Church office closed in observance of Memorial Day. 
 

 
 

Congratulations to our 2016 Graduates!   
 

Kala Doub, daughter of Kent & Beth Doub, granddaughter of Faye 
and the late D. C. Cornelius.  Kala will be graduating from Forbush 

High School and plans to attend Appalachian. 
 

Mason Doub, son of Kent & Beth Doub, grandson of Faye and  
the late D. C. Cornelius.  Mason will be graduating from Catawba 
Community College and plans to further his education at UNC 
Charlotte. 
 

William Drye, son Chris & Jennifer Drye, great grandson of Clara 
Macemore.  William will be graduating from Kindergarten at 
Whither Elementary going into the first grade. 
 

Nathan Harris, son of Bill & Lynne Harris, grandson of Faye and 
the late D. C. Cornelius.  Nathan will be graduating from Surry 
Community College. 
 

Billy Wayland Joyner, son of Casey & Crystal Joyner, grandson 
of Peggy and the late Carl G. Joyner.  Wayland has been accepted 
and is entering Liberty University for pastoral service.  Wayland is 
very talented in music and performs with the Moravian Band along 
with his brother, Weston, who plays the trumpet. 
 

Hali Long, daughter of Kenneth & Jami Long, great granddaughter 
of Clara Macemore.  Hali will be graduating from North Davie 
Middle School going into the 9th grade at Davie High School. 
 

Heather Long, daughter of Kenneth & Jami Long, great grand-
daughter of Clara Macemore.  Heather will be graduating from 
Kindergarten at William R. Davie going into the first grade.   

 
 
 
      Deacon On Call This Week (May 8 – May 14) 

                   Dennis Dice    336-961-6984 
                                                              

      Ministry Assignments for Sunday, May 15   
      Greeter:  Barbara Hutchens 
      Children’s Sermon:  Tammy Poindexter  
      Children’s Church:  Lisa Baity    
      Worship Nursery:  Rickie Swaiim 
      Ushers:  Ronnie Mitchell, Bill Long, Alfred Matthews,  

    William Trivette, Kelly Wooten, Joel Poindexter 
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Church Information 
336-961-6657 

Office hours: Monday-Thursday 6:45 -12:45 
Church Email: fbc@yadtel.net 

www.forbushbaptist.org 
 

Staff 
Interim Pastor – Reverend Grady Trivette 

Chairman of Deacons - Ralph Nixon  
Administrative Assistant – Debbie Wiles 

Music Director - Maclyn Powell 
 

    Continue to pray for the unsaved, sick, our country, leaders,   
  church, and community throughout 2016.  (II Chronicles 7:14) 

 

   

God’s grace comes in all shapes, sizes, and colors! 
How would you color your grace today?          

 
 

 
MEMORY VERSE for TODAY: 

 “And he said unto me, My grace is sufficient for thee:  
for my strength is made perfect in weakness.” 

(2 Corinthians 12:9) 

 


